
Read More 
 
Children Desiring God is a non-profit ministry with a financial model including both the sale of 
resources and donor partnerships to fund all aspects of our ministry. 
 
This includes operational costs and salaries for customer service and resource development 
staff. It also funds our ministry efforts including: 

• Discounted resources to those with a financial need 
• Translation of our resources into other languages 
• Free distribution of translated resources through our website (future project)  
• Spanish resources at discounted prices 
• Free access to training seminars 
• Free worldwide distribution of a biblical vision of ministry 

 
One of our philosophies from the beginning has been to keep our resources affordable over 
time. We do not believe in charging our partners every quarter or year to teach our resources. 
This means that once you buy the teaching resources they are yours to use for years to come.   
 
In order to sustain our ministry, however, it is very important for churches to maintain their 
compliance with electronic workbook licenses, which are consumable.  
 
If you or others are interested in joining our team of donors, go to this page: 
https://childrendesiringgod.webconnex.com/NGP 
 
If you have any other questions, we would be happy to discuss them with you 
(info@childrendesiringGod.org or 1-877-400-1414). 
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